
MUNRO TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

 

September 14, 2010 
 

 
PRESENT:  Antkoviak, Ginop, Dotski, Tracey and Mandrick. 
OTHER GUESTS:  Walter & Paul Nows, Ed Ginop and Co. Commissioner Linda Socha. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Supervisor Antkoviak.  Pledge to the flag 
was recited. 
 
Tracey made the motion to accept the August 10, 2010 meeting minutes, supported by 
Mandrick.  Motion carried. 
 
Tracey made the motion to pay the August bills amounting to $8,211.49, supported by 
Dotski.  Motion carried. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 

NEMCOG is asking all townships to support a FEMA grant application made by 
NEMCOG for a 5 year update on the County Hazard Mitigation Plan.  Commissioner, 
Linda Socha asked that the township not respond to the update plan as Cheboygan Co. 
has hired a Tri-County Emergency Management Coordinator to write their own grant. 

OLD BUSINESS 
 Spierling Trucking has finished the paving of the back entrance to the township hall. 
Wil Mandrick and his son, painted the necessary handicap striping on the driveway. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

1. Mr. & Mrs. George Quick of Munro Lake purchased a new American flag for the 
fire hall.  They felt the old flag was getting rather tattered and sorry looking. 

2. A resident asked about setting aside some money next year for the spraying of Gypsy 
Moths.  Ed Ginop said the tent worms are not the same as Gypsy Moths.  Don 
Tracey said that by next year the tent worms should be gone as they go in cycles. 

3. Ginop reported that the emergency vehicles such as ambulance and fire trucks can 
not drive down some resident’s drives because of trees.  The fire department wants 
to notify some property owners that their drives should be clear of trees and brush 
for emergency vehicle to get to the site. 

 
The Nows brothers reported that Silver Strand Road got gravel and red clay.  Walter Nows 
will accompany Supervisor Antkoviak to the Cheboygan County Road Commission meeting 
on Thursday, September 16th. 
 
Ginop made the motion to adjourn the meeting, supported by Tracey.  The meeting was 
adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 
 
 
Linda N. Ginop 
Munro Township Clerk 



 
 
  


